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POWERS/AGNESS ROAD NEWSLETTER 
 

Progress Report 

 Tidewater installed a culvert cross pipe this week near Mill Creek. This was the only in-

road construction that was done, however crews cleared and grubbed the area bordering Banner 

Creek and excavation continued in other sections of the project. The Powers/Agness Road is 

clear for the holiday weekend and no delays due to construction should be anticipated. Have a 

safe and relaxing Fourth of July. 

         
               Excavation at Hayes Creek                                          Disposal Site 

 

Construction Scheduled for the July 4
th

 Week 

Next week Tidewater crews will begin to construct the necessary road detour at Hayes 

Creek. While traffic will remain on the existing pavement, flaggers will be present at this 

location and drivers should be prepared to stop. There will also be culvert work at Mill Creek.  

 

Traffic Information 

As construction activities continue this upcoming week, expect delays of less than 30 

minutes throughout the project.  Be aware that utility relocation work, which can also cause 

delays to traffic, will be continuing next week as well.  

 

Contractor’s Work Schedule 

Monday thru Thursday, Hours: 7am – 6pm 

 

Newsletters can be accessed at  http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 

 

Larry Sharp, Consultant Manager 

*primary contact 

LarrySharp@banc3.com 

PO Box 0406 

Powers, OR 97466 

Phone (541) 439-2087 

Fax (541) 439-2089 
 

Glenn Kutzera 

Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 

Phone (360) 619-7769 
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